
effective responsibility of the committee chaired by Viscount Davignon was to propose means by
which the "Six" could co-ordinate their foreîgn policies. The resuit was the Davignon Report
which was presented to a conference of foreign m-inisters in Luxembourg in October, 1970. For ai
of the rhetoric contained within the report what Davignon actually proposed was extremely
modest. The appellation "European Political Cooperation" was really the only substantive,
concession to the ostensible goal of moving dloser to political unification. Foreign ministers would
meet twice a year to discuss an agenda prepared by political directors (the Political Committee),
who would meet normally four times a year. Authorization was given to the Political Comrnittee
to set up working groups and commission expert studies. Finally a follow-on report was to be
made within two years of EPC coming into operation.

This second report was presented in Copenhagen in July, 1973. This codified existing
practices that diverged from those laid down in the original Davignon Report. The fact that
ministers and the Political Comznittee had met more or less when it was believed that the occasion
demanded rather than on the limnited occasions set out at Luxembourg was recognized, as was the
emergence of the "Group of European Correspondents" whose main task is to draft the
conclusions ofntinisterial and Political Comniittee meetings. The London Report of 1981 broke
some new ground in that the participation of the Commnission in ail aspects of the EPC was
accepted, although ini order to reinforce concemrs about the intergovernmental character of EPC
being diluted the wording of the Report sought to ensure that the Commission would flot thereby
establish any institutional competence with respect to EPC. Finally, foreshadowing the Single
European Act, in accepting the report the foreign ministers agreed "to maintain the flexible and
DraLymatic aoDroach which bas made it possible to discuss in Political Cooperation certain


